
December 10, 2018

Santa’s Secret Shop is open for business!  You should have received information 
and an envelope last Friday.  Leah Isaacson is still looking for some elves to help 
out, if you are available please contact her at (801) 783-8238.  The children may 
shop throughout the day, Monday-Thursday.  The children really enjoy shopping 
for family and friends.  Please indicate if you have any special shopping 
instructions.

Thursday, December 13th - Dress rehearsal and Christmas program.  Children 
will walk to the Broadway Theater in the morning to rehearse.  Please have them 
dress appropriately for the weather.  The performance begins at 6:30pm.  The 
children should arrive no later then 6:15pm dressed in program attire.  
Remember they will be moving up and down risers.  We discourage heels.

Sunday, December 16th - Mass of Feast of Our Lady of Guadalupe Mass at 
3:00pm at the Sweetwater Fairgrounds.  This will be a bilingual Mass. Children 
are to be in uniform.  The Hispanic community will provide a meal afterward for 
those wishing to stay at no cost. 

If you haven’t yet filled out the form below, please do so. 

=============================================================

Feast of Our Lady of Guadalupe Mass
Sunday December 16th at the Fairgrounds at 3:00pm

Student(s) Name ATTENDING this Mass:  
______________________________________________________________________
__________

Number of Family Members ATTENDING this Mass:  __________


